Shiv Ganga Hydel Power Project

Dhanwan District Mandi (H.P.)

Ref. No. Date :

4. & 5 The Pr. Chief Conservator of Forest (HoFF), Shimla has
already advised and confirmed that the name of User Agency
has been changed as per Tripartite agreement amongst the
Special Secretary (NES) to the Government of Himachal
Pradesh cum- Chief Executive Office (Himurja), Shri Bhup Raj
and Nand Lal Arora of Shivganga Hydel Power Project. The Pr.
Chief Conservator of Forest (HoFF) Himachal Pradesh has, vide
its letter No. 48-3907/2019(FCA), already written to the
Regional Office, Government of India, MoEF& CCGO
Complex Shimla regarding change of name of User Agency

6 As per DSS analysis, 1 ha out of 2.5 ha for CA land falls
under the Moderately Dense Forest (MDF) category. On our
physical verification we have found that most of the area is
covered under dense shrubs. The DFO Joginder Nagar is
requested to review it and if necessary may kindly revise the
CA area having density less than 0.4 and comply with
requirements of Point No. 6 (i) and 6 (ii).

Sir, it is submitted that almost all queries raised by Regional
Office, IRO, Shimla, have to be complied with at the level of the
DFO Joginder Nagar, Pr. CCF(HoFF) Shimla and the State
Government which may take a long time. It is very humbly
requested that this case may be considered favourably and the
same may be forwarded to the MoEF& CC, New Delhi for

granting approval of Stage 1.
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Shiv Ganga Hydel Power Project

Dhanwan District Mandi (H.P.)

Date :
19" September,2022

Replay to Objections / Queries raised by Regional Officer, IRO Shimla
letter dated 01.09.2022

1. The issue of review of aerial distance from nearest Nargu Wild
Life Sanctuary concerned, it is 05 Km from the notified Zone
and 04 Km from Eco Sensitive Zone. The DFO J oginder Nagar
and Nodal Officer (FCA) are requested to provide the reason for
the difference as per DSS analysis as provided by PCCF
(CWLW) and the DFO concerned. The DFO is also requested to
see, if any change has been made in the Boundary of WLS
which might have resulted in the difference between the State
Government and the MOEF&CC distance.

2. So far as the issue of Transmission line is concerned, it will be
Single Line circuit as per the Diagram submitted by
Superintending Engineer (OP)circle HPSEBL.

3. The issue of “KARAM ” in Mandi District, except Chamba
District, is already under consideration at MoEF &CC and the
State Government is requested to take up the issue of universally
accepted system of land measurement possibly in METERS as
unit of measurement. Until and unless Government of India and
Government of Himachal Pradesh adopt universal system of
land measurement till then we may be allowed to follow the
existing system of land measurement. .
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